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Eben Fowler

From: Kathleen Victory <victory@fhhlaw.com>
Sent: Thursday, January 18, 2024 6:27 PM
To: John.Geraghty@fcc.gov
Cc: Eben Fowler; Allan Brace
Subject: FW: Complaint Regarding KSCV's Broadcast Frequencies (#6671025)
Attachments: RE. KSCV (FM) 90.1 Springfield, Missouri (01701150xB3D1E).msg

Mr. Geraghty, 
 
My client forwarded your message.  Please find attached the email and report that I submitted on behalf of Community 
Broadcasting on January 8th in response to the complaint filed by Mr. Thomas.   
 
Please let us know if you have any questions or if there is anything further we can provide. 
 
Kathleen Victory 
FCC Counsel for Community Broadcasting, Inc.   
 

 
Kathleen Victory, Co-Managing Member 
1300 N. 17th Street, Suite 1100 | Arlington, VA 22209 
Tel: 703.812.0473| Fax: 703.812.0486 
victory@fhhlaw.com| www.fhhlaw.com  
 
 
 

From: John J. 'Johnny Joe' Geraghty <John.Geraghty@fcc.gov> 
Sent: Thursday, January 18, 2024 3:19:18 PM 
To: Eben Fowler <efowler@bottradionetwork.com> 
Subject: Complaint Regarding KSCV's Broadcast Frequencies (#6671025)  
  
Greetings, 
  
On 30 December 2023, the Federal Communications Commission received a complaint regarding broadcast radio 
station KSCV, 90.1 FM.  The Complainant reported:  “On Saturday, December 30, 2023, at approximately 1300 
CST, KSCV's broadcast signal was observed to be occupying the entire bandwidth from 89.85 MHz to 90.35 MHz”. 
  
I request that you please provide me KSCV’s equipment performance measurements (a requirement of CFR Title 
47 § 73.1590).  I also welcome anything else that you may care to provide regarding the issue presented in the 
subject complaint. 
  
  
Kind regards, 
John J. “Johnny Joe” Geraghty 
Field Agent, FCC Enforcement Bureau 
1550 N. Northwest Hwy., #306 
Park Ridge, IL 60068 
(202) 412-6688 


